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Suncrest- MPR #4
Patrick Donaldson Wed, Jun 12, 2019 at 3:51 PM
To: Flajole, Andy, Robert Peterson, Tom Engels, Eric Christensen
Cc: Terrell, Sarah, Lincoln Allen

Hi Andy,

We’ve reviewed your MPR Request #4 and we have no questions or concerns. On behalf of Rob, the MPR request is 
approved.

Thanks,

Patrick Donaldson

Associate

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC

266 Grand Avenue, Suite 210

Oakland, CA 94610

510-986-1617

www.horizonh2o.com

From: Flajole, Andy  
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 4:53 PM 
To: Robert Peterson; Tom Engels; Patrick Donaldson; Eric Christensen 
Cc: Terrell, Sarah; Lincoln Allen
Subject: Suncrest- MPR #4

Hi Rob,

Please find attached Minor Project Refinement (MPR) #4.  As we have indicated, HorizonWest Transmission has taken 
some additional time to understand why there have been some minor deviations in the construction footprint, which has 
delayed our submittal of this completed MPR #4.  We do apologize for this delay, but we are hopeful that the CPUC might

http://www.horizonh2o.com/
mailto:Robert.Peterson@cpuc.ca.gov
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be able to review and approve MPR #4 by 6-10-19 in order to maintain the project’s construction schedule.   Please 
contact us at your earliest convenience with any questions or comments.

Thanks, Andy

Andy Flajole | Director - Development

HorizonWest Transmission, LLC


